
NOTICE OF INTENT TO AWARD

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH CARE SERVICES (DHCS)
OFFICE OF MEDI-CAL PROCUREMENT (OMCP)

Sacramento, CA  95814

December 6, 2018

IN CONSIDERATION OF THE RESPONSE TO THE
CALIFORNIA DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH CARE SERVICES’

Medical Interpretation Services
RFP 18-95092

DHCS HEREBY ANNOUNCES ITS 
INTENT TO AWARD A CONTRACT TO:

Nimdzi Insights LLC
2523 Boyer Avenue E

Seattle, Washington 98102

THIS NOTICE OF INTENT TO AWARD SHOULD NOT BE CONSIDERED AS A BINDING 
COMMITMENT BY DHCS TO MAKE A CONTRACT AWARD.  The last day to appeal this award is

December 13, 2018.  Proposers wishing to appeal the award must follow the instructions 
outlined in the Request for Proposal (RFP).

Proposals and all evaluation materials are now available upon request.  Please send requests via 
email to omcprfp8@dhcs.ca.gov , or by phone @ (916) 552-8006.

omcprfp8@dhcs.ca.gov



